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                        Friday 10th June 2022          
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 

  

I hope you all had a lovely week’s break and enjoyed the sunny weather and Jubilee celebrations. The 
street party and cake eating was a feasting success and the children ate lots of sugary goodness. Can I 
say a HUGE thank you to all the cakes donated to the worthy cause of scoffing? As you’d expect, 
Coaley parents were so generous and the children had a lovely time. 
  
I thought I’d let you know of the classes for next year and who will be in what classrooms. We also 
have some transition days where the children can meet their teachers and a chance for you to meet 
your child’s teacher and find out a bit more about life in their new (or the same) class. We have made 
the decision based on the numbers in each year group and have allocated teachers and TAs to give 
every child the best experience. The class sizes are all about the same: around 20 in each class.  
  
Robins: Year R and Year 1 – Mrs Hancock 
Starlings: Year 2 and Year 3 – Miss Rance 
Owls: Year 4, 5 and 6 – Mrs Lowe 
  
There will be two transition afternoons so the children can get used to their new teachers and 
classmates on: 4th July and 18th July 
  
There will also be a meet-the-teacher session for you to meet your child’s teacher and ask any 
questions:  
  
Robins: Monday 4th July at 3.30pm 
Starlings: Monday 4th July at 3.30pm 
Owls: Tuesday 5th July at 3.30pm 
  
Next week, we should be finalising the Sports week and I will let you all know what exciting events we 
have planned.  
 
Finally, thank you for all the comments on Parentview and your support with our Ofsted inspection. As 
soon as the report is available we shall let you know. 
  
Yours 
 
Richard Lucas 
Executive Headteacher 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
Midday Supervisor Vacancy 
 
Are you enthusiastic about school lunchtimes and able to support children in eating and playing? 
 
We are looking for a committed person to cover the maternity leave of a permanent member of staff. 
 
The hours will be every day from 12noon to 1.20pm. 
 
The start date for employment will be Monday 5th September 2022 and continue for the duration of the 
maternity leave. 
 
If you are interested, please ask Sarah Edwards in the school office for further information and an application 
form. 
 
Funky Warehouse 
 
On the 13th July FOCS are taking the children to Funky Warehouse in Cheltenham.  
 
We’ve been saying in the newsletter we were going to Ninja Warrior but it’s Funky Warehouse. We know they’ll 
all have a great time. 

 
 
 
Sports week 
 
Plans are still being finalised but here’s what we have so far. 
 
Monday 11th July - Sports day. In the morning, the children will be taking part in a range of sporting activities. 
We will then, hopefully, have a picnic lunch outside which you are welcome to come along to and join in with 
your child from 12.00pm. You are then welcome to stay on and watch the races in the afternoon from 1.30pm. 
We look forward to seeing you there. 
Tuesday 12th July – Whole school trip to Woodchester Park 
Wednesday 13th July - FOCS are paying for all the children to go to the Funky Warehouse In Cheltenham. More 
details will follow but we are very exciting to be jumping and dodging at this fun-packed place. (Big apologies, 
we said it was Ninja Warrior in Gloucester. Our mistake. FOCS are actually going to the Funky Warehouse) 
Thursday 14th July - We are very excited to have a HUGE inflatable obstacle course booked in on Thursday 14th 
July which should be lots of fun! 
 
 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
June Dates 
Tuesday 14th June – Year 6 Leavers’ service at Gloucester Cathedral 
Tuesday 21st June – Y4 & Y5 Marling Open Evening (visits must be pre-booked) 
Saturday 25th June – 3 to 10pm CoaleyFest 
27th to 29th June – Owls’ residential to Kilve Court 
Wednesday 29th June – Robins’ swimming session  
                                           1.30 to 2.30pm New reception Stay & Play session 
 
July Dates 
Friday 1st July – Y5 Rednock Open morning (see poster at end of newsletter and in school notice board) 
Wednesday 6th July – Owls’ final swimming session 
                                        1.30 to 2.30pm New reception Stay & Play session 
Monday 11th July – Sports Day 
Tuesday 12th July – Whole school trip 
Wednesday 13th July – Whole School Trip 
Thursday 14th July – Inflatable fun 
18th to 20th July – Year 6 Bikeablilty 
Thursday 21st July – Final day of the academic year 
 
Please note - Dates and times are subject to change. We will advise you of any changes as soon as possible. 
 
 

WE ARE COALEY -   We Believe  We Respect We Belong 
 
 

 

 

Growth Mindset Certificates: 
 
Robins:  Dakota for persevering in history this week and writing a wonderful letter about toys 
in Victorian times. 
 
Starlings: Daisy for having a ‘can do’ attitude in guided reading even though she missed some 
of the earlier lessons. 
 
Owls: Jasmine T for having a ‘can do’ attitude to your maths work. 
               

 
 

   
 

 

Proud Cloud Certificates: 
 
Robins: Ruby, Beatrix, Honey 
and Daniel 
 
Starlings:  Jess and Ellie 
 
Owls: Max 
 

Values Certificates:  
 
Robins: Lochlan 
 
Starlings: Kalla 
 
Owls: Reagan 



 
 

 
 

 


